
Related Issue 3 
To what extent should 

internationalism be 
pursued?

Related Issue 4 
To what extent should 
individuals and groups 
in Canada embrace a 

national identity?

Related Issue 1 
To what extent should 

nation be the foundation 
of identity?

National Interest 
and  

Foreign Policy

To what extent do national 
interest and foreign policy 

shape each other?

Chapter 5 Chapter 6 Chapter 7 Chapter 8 

Nationalism 
and Ultranationalism

To what extent can 
nationalism lead to 
ultranationalism?

Ultranationalism and  
Crimes against Humanity

To what extent can the 
pursuit of ultranationalism 

lead to crimes against 
humanity?

National 
Self-Determination

To what extent should 
national self-determination 

be pursued?

What is national self-
determination?

What are some effects 
of pursuing national self-
determination?

What are some effects on 
Canada of pursuing national 
self-determination?

What are some unintended 
consequences of the  
pursuit of national  
self-determination?

What are crimes against 
humanity?

How has ultranationalism 
caused crimes against 
humanity?

What are some 
contemporary consequences 
of ultranationalism?

What is ultranationalism?

How does ultranationalism 
develop?

How have people responded 
to ultranationalism?

How are nationalism and 
national interest related?

How has national interest 
shaped foreign policy?

How has foreign policy 
shaped national interest? 

Related Issue 2
To what extent should national interest be pursued?

Key Issue 
To what extent should we embrace nationalism?




